
 

 

15 November 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Families  
 
On Friday 18 November we will be celebrating Children in Need in school. The 
Children in Need charity raises money to help provide activities for children with 
disabilities, support children who care for a disabled parent and provide funding to 
help families who have suffered the death of a child or parent. 
 
This year, to help raise money, we are inviting children to wear non-uniform with any 
type of spotty accessory if they wish and for voluntary donations where possible. 
 
During this day, each class will be taking part in a DT design challenge.  All classes 
will be given a plain t-shirt and the challenge is to create the best ‘Spotacular’ design! 
On Friday afternoon, we will hold a fashion show where classes can present their t-
shirts to the whole school and the winning class will be announced.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hague 
Year 2 Teacher 


